
Dear Colleagues, 

  

You probably know of us from the spring Symposium we have run for the past two years—our 

first, in 2017/8, featured the faculty-selected theme of metamorphosis; last year’s focused on 

wonder. These gatherings showcase Skidmore faculty, giving us an opportunity to share our 

work on a mutually agreed- upon topic. We are about to begin work on the third Symposium, 

which is scheduled for March 28th-29th, 2020. 

  

This year we’re inaugurating a fall semester event, which celebrates in a different way the work 

of humanistic inquiry: that of our former students. You are invited to participate in this special 

event – on Saturday, November 9th – sponsored by the Center for Humanistic Inquiry. Titled 

“Generations,” this gathering will include both alums and their Skidmore faculty mentors, with 

the alums presenting their work and the faculty introducing them and engaging them in a 

dialogue afterwards. With generous support from President Glotzbach a


